
BOARD MEETING of the CALIFORNIA GOLF COURSE 

SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION: November 9, 1986 -

La Costa Country Club, Carlsbad, CA. 

All 12 delegates from the Association were in at-
tendance. Ken Sakai (National Director) was also 
in attendance. Many thanks to Dick Rudolph for the 

hospitality shown to the delegates® La Costa is an outstanding facility.. 

The State Association is solvent and rosters will be in the mail in the near 
future. There was discussion on: the future of the CGCSA (political and 
social), the National Candidates, a research program through Riverside, and 
the State Meeting in 1987. The 1987 State Meeting will be held at "the Inn 
At the Park Hotel11 in Anaheim. The dates are April 26, 1987 for the educa-
tional and April 27, 1987 for the golf tournament at "Hacienda Golf Club'.1 
A package will be put together with hopes of having some Disneyland discounts, 
The Turfgrass Institute will be taking place the following two days the 28th 
and 29th. Be sure to start making plans for what sounds like one of the 
best State Meetings ever. 

Happy 
Holidays DEC 
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